
December 4, 2011 

Dodson Foundation & Drainage 
P. 0. Box 1699 
Allen, Texas 75013 

Dear Mr. Dodson: 

Just a short note to say "Thank You" for making the repairs to our foundation in 
our sunroom. The outside door now opens! We were concern about all the glass 
we had in the sunroom and the glass came through without any breakage. We are 
very happy with the work that your crew did. The area where the foundation work 
was completed, was clean and back to the way it was before repairs began. Your 
crew was very professional and helpful in a number of places. 

We will recommend your company to my friends if they need any foundation 
work. We will call you ifwe need any additional foundation work in the future. 
Again, thank you for what you did. 

Sincerely, 


